
University-Based Child & Family Policy
Consortium 

The University-Based Child and Family Policy Consortium seeks to inform social policy that optimizes child

and family wellbeing.

In August 2024, members and leaders of the University-Based Child and Family Policy Consortium voted to

close the Consortium, citing declining membership and interest. Consortium materials are no longer

available, following this decision. If you have any questions, please contact the Society for Research in Child

Development, which was the fiscal host of the Consortium in recent years policy@srcd.org.  

https://www.srcd.org/
mailto:policy@srcd.org

